
 

2014 Standard Bank Sikuvile Journalism Awards entries
closing soon

The Print and Digital Media South Africa (PDMSA) would like to remind all journalists, members and non-members of the
PDMSA, that the 2014 Standard Bank Sikuvile Journalism Awards entry submission deadline is Friday, 14 February 2014.
Late entries will not be considered.

The awards, which are initiated by PDMSA in partnership with Standard Bank, serve as a great
platform to celebrate press freedom and commemorate excellence in South African journalism
across various categories in both the print and digital media.

PDMSA chief executive Ingrid Louw commented, "We strongly encourage all journalists to enter the
competition across all categories in celebration of our country's achievements as a free society
and to outline the enhanced quality of South African journalism."

For competition details and to access the press kit, visit www.pdmedia.org.za/ or contact Malesedi
on az.gro.aidemdp@ideselam  or call +2710 219 8600.
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